## WEST NEWBURY BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS MEETING FEBRUARY 3, 2023 8:00 A.M. WATER DEPARTMENT OFFICE

Commissioners present: Bob Janes, Larry Corcoran and Jack Duggan Mark Marlowe, Superintendent

Meeting called to order at 8:02

Discussion regarding Mike Gootee, Interim Water Superintendent staying in the Water Department to train Mark Marlowe, Superintendent through April 2023. Janes suggested to have Gootee in office, not on-call or weekends. Commissioners voted unanimously to have Gootee work through April with the above stipulations.

Duggan will write up a memo to Select Board to pay Gootee at the current rate. This will need to be approved at the next Select Board meeting March 6<sup>th</sup>.

Adjourned Meeting at 8:56

Mark Marlowe

Water Superintendent

With Un M